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USPS is currently unable to provide tracking information for the mailing sent to Mr. Mimun. On 

June 9, 2025, the package sent to Mr. Ben Harav was returned to the SEC. The Division will 

continue to monitor the USPS website for updated tracking information on the package to Mr. 

Mimun.  

3. The Division has contacted the Office of Foreign Litigation of the U.S. 

Department of Justice for assistance in effecting service on Respondents through local counsel in 

Israel in accordance with applicable law. 

4. The Division will provide another status report on service on or before August 3, 2025. 
 
 
 
Dated: June 18, 2025 Respectfully submitted, 

 
 

 /s/ Samantha M. Williams  
Samantha Williams (202) 551-4061 
Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20549-5010 
williamssam@sec.gov 
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